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November 5, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE:   AN APPLICATION FOR REVIEW AND APPROVAL OF CNPI’S CUSTOMER DELIVERY POINT 

PERFORMANCE STANDARD 
              
 
On October 17, 2014, CNPI filed its application for the review and approval of the Customer 
Delivery Point Performance Standard and requested that the review and approval be done 
without a hearing.  CNPI wishes to inform the Board that Customer Delivery Point Performance 
Standard application will be incorporated in CNPI’s soon-to-be filed cost of service transmission 
application, EB-2014-0204.  Accordingly, CNPI also withdraws its request that the review and 
approval be done without a hearing. 

If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned at (905) 994-3634. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by: 
 
 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 


